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June 27, 2022 
 
Current Resident 
ADDRESS 
JBER, Alaska 99506 
 
Current Resident, 
 
Last year we began a major overhaul to the water distribution system in your neighborhood; replacing 
valves located throughout. The end goal is to allow our maintenance team and the JBER team to isolate 
smaller sections of Cherry Hill housing when performing water related maintenance, greatly reducing 
neighborhood wide outages.  

This project will start where we left off. The following schedule highlights the expected impact to your 
home.   

*Boil water notices are 
precautionary 
measures taken when 
work is performed on 
water lines on JBER 
and stipulates water 
must be boiled for 5 
minutes before 
consumption. Showers, 
cleaning clothes do not 
require consumption of 
water and can take 
place with no 
restrictions. Please see 
the attached message 
from 673d 
Bioenvironmental 
Engineering detailing 
what a boil water 
notice entails.  

The end date for the 
boil water notice is an 
estimate and 
contingent on test 
results being received 
and certified by 
bioenvironmental 
engineering.  
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We will provide flyers and neighborhood wide emails when the boil water notice is officially lifted.   

In addition to temporary water outages, machinery and contractors will have a notable presence in cul-de-
sacs near valve installs.  

As a courtesy and to thank you for your patience and understanding during this project, we will be 
crediting each ledger for a day of rent. This credit will automatically be applied to any outstanding charge 
and can be used for any future charge or rent. Additionally bottled water will be delivered to your door 
prior to the shutoff.  

We have prepared a hub that offers more details about this project (including a tentative schedule) at 
www.auroramilitaryhousing.com/projects/ and will continue to share updates via mail, flyers, and email. 
You will receive a) a door hanger at least 2 days prior to a shutoff and b) a neighborhood wide email 
detailing any changes to the schedule as they occur. To receive these emails, please sign up at 
www.auroramilitaryhousing.com/email-sign-up/ and select “Cherry Hill” as your neighborhood. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to reach out to our project management team at 
amhprojects@jlproperties.com. 

 
Kind Regards, 
Aurora Housing Management 
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